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Comments: I would encourage or support timber harvests on our National Forests.  Timber harvests are needed

for many early successional species such as ruffed grouse , woodcock, quail and some neo-tropical songbirds.

In Georgia our National Forests have not had hardly any timber management or harvests since the early 1990's

so species like the ruffed grouse have greatly declined or even wiped out in some areas.  Timber harvests are

needed for wildlife and healthy forests!!!

 


